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Dear leaders, please do not embarrass the people of Oregon by delaying campaign 

finance limits. I know the argument that enacting campaign limits will just increase 

independent expenditures. That is a red herring. Independent expenditures do not 

create the same sense of indebtedness that direct contributions do.  

In a state with a Democratic supermajority, how can you refuse the will of the people 

and continue to perpetuate the excessive influence of the wealthy in politics? 

Please vote against this misguided bill. 

 


